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2012-2013 Kindergarten Registration 
Lamorinda's wonderful elementary schools will soon be registering next fall's Kindergarteners. To be eligible for 
Kindergarten, a child must have been born on or before November 1, 2007. For the new Transitional Kindergarten, a 
child must turn five between November 2, 2012 and December 2, 2012. You should register your Kindergartener at 
the school he or she will attend in the 2012-2013 school year:  
 
Lafayette 
Registration will take place at the Lafayette School District's four elementary schools in January. An informational 
meeting will be held on January 10, 2012, 6:00-7:00 p.m. at Lafayette Elementary School (see article page A8). 
Tuesday, January 24, and Wednesday, January 25, 2012 
Burton Valley Elementary, 561 Merriewood Drive (927-3550):  
9:00-11:00 a.m. and 1:00-3:00 p.m. 
Happy Valley Elementary, 3855 Happy Valley Road (927-3560):  
8:30-11:30 a.m. and 1:00-3:00 p.m. 
Lafayette Elementary, 950 Moraga Road (927-3570):  
9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m.  
Springhill Elementary, 3301 Springhill Road (927-3580):  
9:00-11:00 a.m.  
For more information go to the district's website at: www.lafsd.k12.ca.us 
 
Moraga 
Families new to the Moraga School District are invited to attend a Kindergarten Information meeting on February 2, 
2012 at Joaquin Moraga Intermediate School Auditorium, 7:00-7:45 p.m. This meeting will provide information 
regarding enrollment in both Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten.  
Registration of students entering kindergarten for the 2012-2013 school year will be held at the Moraga School 
District's three elementary schools in February. 
Thursday, February 9, and  
Friday, February 10, 2012, 9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. 
Los Perales Elementary, 22 Wakefield Drive (631-0105) 
Donald Rheem Elementary, 90 Laird Drive (376-4441) 
Camino Pablo Elementary, 1111 Camino Pablo (376-4435)  
For more information about kindergarten registration, please go to the district's website at www.moraga.k12.ca.us. 
 
Orinda 
Registration will take place at the Orinda Union School District's four elementary schools in February. 
February 6, 7, 8, 9 (Monday thru Thursday), 2012,  
9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
Del Rey Elementary, 25 El Camino Moraga (258-3099) 
Glorietta Elementary, 15 Martha Road (254-8770)  
Sleepy Hollow Elementary, 20 Washington Lane (254-8711) 
Wagner Ranch Elementary, 350 Camino Pablo (258-0016) 
 
For more information go to the district's website at www.orindaschools.org. 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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